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information understood at this time, Aldrich Services believes that certain information related to 
one or more New Hampshire resident’s information may be present in the one email account.   

As noted above, this preliminary notice will be supplemented with additional information, 
including with respect to the notification to New Hampshire residents, if any, once Aldrich 
Services’ incident response efforts are complete. 

Should you have any questions regarding this preliminary notification or other aspects of the data 
event, please contact us at . 

Very truly yours, 

Julie Siebert-Johnson of 
MULLEN COUGHLIN LLC 

JSJ/shs 




